
 

Media Advisory and Photo 
Opportunity 

 
 

Sault Tribe of Chippewa Indians Unveil Health Center 
Renovations 

 
 
WHO: The Sault Tribe of Chippewa Indians Health Center 
 
WHAT: The unveiling of renovations in the Health Center’s second 

floor upgrade.  Renovations were funded by American 
Recovery & Reinvestment Act (ARRA) and the Special 
Diabetes Program for Indians (SDPI) Community-Directed 
grant.  

 
WHERE: Unveiling to be made at Sault Tribe Health Center located at 

2864 Ashmun Street, Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783. 
 
WHEN: June 20 from noon – 2 p.m.  Staff will be available for 

comment/photos. 
 
WHY: The area was renovated to provide patients improved access to 

care and medical providers with additional room for patients.  
Three medical teams will now provide patient care throughout 
both sides of the clinic space.  Increased clinical space will 
allow providers to see patients more efficiently. 

 
CONTACT: Michelle Bouschor at 906-635-7732 or 906-440-7340. 


